
 

 

      

AMVETS Ladies Auxiliary 
Department of Michigan 
 

 

Dear Auxiliary Sisters,             June 16, 2020 

I know I should be travelling to visit many of you at this time of year.  But with Covid-19 and the 

Stay at Home restrictions, in addition to health considerations, this will not be happening this 

season.  

My purpose for reaching out to each of you is to ask for your help by mailing via USPS all 

Historical and Event Information that you have from this 2019-2020 season or send it via 

Email. Please provide pictures if available.       (Address & Email Noted Below) 

Also, please send me any information about you or another Auxiliary Sister who is providing 

assistance during this Covid-19 Pandemic, i.e. sewing masks, donating blood, donating to 

food banks, etc. Please provide pictures if available.    (Address & Email Noted Below) 

These are the Services that should be recorded for future generations to look back on, to show 

as examples, of what we have done as an Organization during this period in our History. 

Thank you for your help and I hope to be able to receive as much input as possible from 

everyone. 

Stay Safe…Stay Healthy, 

Kathy Jo Johnson 
PRO/Historian 
AMVETS Ladies Auxiliary Department of Michigan 
 

Address:  54741 Darby Street, Chesterfield, MI 48085-I will reimburse postage. 

 
Email:  kjjohnson18@outlook.com 
 
Phone:   586-291-1660 
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